
 

December 1, 2015 

 

Golf Course News 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are very pleased with the condition of our course and look forward to more improvements in 

2016.  This winter will we continue to our tree pruning program to improve our amount of 

sunlight to our greens and fairways as well improving the air circulation, which results in healthier 

and more playable turf grass.  In our continuing efforts to be ecologically friendly we will then 

use the wood chips from the pruning program in our landscape which will make our course more 

pleasing to the eye as well as giving you a chance to hit a shot from the rough. 

 

Our bunker renovations continue with the bunkers on the front nine either being repaired or 

completely renovated. 

 

Our GM department has made great strides in creating a high quality sustainable golf course.  In 

2016 we will continue on with the training program that has made this possible.     

 

We hope you have a Happy and Safe Holiday Season and look forward to seeing you on the 

course. 

 

Happy Holidays,  

HPGC-Grounds Maintenance Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


